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Hi everyone, I'm sorry it has been a long time in coming out to you, but | have been running a little
behind schedule. My father passed away at the end of February this year, so thanks to all who
passed on their condolences. | have been running up and down the country, sorting things out. | do
apologise.

We have just had a committee meeting, during which we discussed what we hope to be doing in
the future, and the committee thought that it would be a very good idea to combine our AGM with
an Open Day, when the manufacturers can come along and display their wares. We also thought
that it would be a golden opportunity to invite some prominent speakers to talk on subjects that are
of interest to you, and we would end with an open question and answer time, when our speakers
and an ostomist from each of the organisations would answer all questions put to them.

We have decided upon the 8th May 2004 for this. | would welcome any suggestions regarding the
subject matter that you would like discussed. Please let me know so that | may arrange for the
appropriate speakers.

Best wishes
Bob

Coffee Mornings

In the Out Patients Department of St Mark’s, Level 3

10.00am to 12 noon
We are there to enable you to seek advice about your stoma, or if you just want a good
old chin-wag and a cup of tea or coffee, then you are more than welcome.

May Thursday 8" and Monday 19"

June Tuesday 3" and Wednesday 18"

July Thursday 3, Monday 14" and Tuesday 29"
August No meetings due to vacations

September Monday 1¢
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Health Notes

by Norma Hermann

| wonder if you spotted in the Sunday Times that
the Japanese eat very little fat and suffer fewer
heart attacks than the English and the Americans.
But so do the French, who eat lots of fat. The
Japanese drink very little red wine, the Italians drink
excessive amounts and both suffer fewer heart
attacks than the British and
Americans. Moreover, so do the
Germans, who drink masses of beer
and eat loads of sausages, heaps
of cream and mounds of fat.

It seems you can eat whatever you
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Love is not blind - it sees more, not less. But
because it sees more it is willing to see less.
Rabbi Judy Gordon
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The only true love is love at first sight.

Second sight dispels it.
Israel Zangwill
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Marriage is not merely sharing the fettuccini, but
sharing the burden of finding the fettuccini
restaurant in the first place.

Calvin Trillin
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Dear Inside-Outers,

the time has come round again for me to write
an interesting epistle to you all, all 150 of you!
Where are you all hiding? We don’t see you
at meetings, outings or coffee mornings. Why
did you join? Don’t get me wrong, we do want
your membership, but we would also like to
see you. If we are not offering you what you
expected, please let us know.

| have had a habit, at this time, to moan about
the lack of attendance at our evening
meetings that are (were) held every two
months. The parenthesis will give you a clue.
| cannot moan any more because we have
had to cancel them for lack of attendance.
Bob, your chairman, persuaded doctors,
nurses and surgeons (these are in
alphabetical order, and not in order of
importance!) to give up their valuable time
to talk to us. Usually we were lucky to see
half a dozen of you at these meetings. I, for
one, am very disappointed because | learnt
a lot at these talks. Without exception they
were interesting and informative. Itis a great
pity.

At the AGM there were only 5 people plus
your committee. Next year’s AGM is going
to take a different format. See Bob’s missive
and put the date in your diary now (the
forward planning section).

There will be a Film Premier at St George’s
Centre later this year and a Jazz Night early
next year at the Harrow Arts Centre. We will
need your support at both of these events.

Meanwhile, Clinimed has offered us a day
trip around their factory, including lunch and
a glass of wine. This will take place in
October. Book your place with Bob, but if you
then find you cannot make the visit please
let either Bob or me know.

| wish you all the best of health
Diane Owen, Secretary
020 8248 6684
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